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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – July 17, 2019 

The Voice on the Net Coalition Statement Concerning the  
Stopping Bad Robocalls Act (H.R. 3375) 

The Voice on the Net Coalition (VON) has actively supported and participated in Federal 
Communications Commission and industry efforts to reduce unlawful robocalls.  We appreciate 
the bipartisan leadership of Congressmen Frank Pallone, Greg Walden and the entire House 
Energy and Commerce Committee to advance H.R. 3375, the “Stopping Bad Robocalls Act.”  
We look forward to working with House and Senate members and their staff on passage of 
legislation that will protect consumers and empower industry and regulators with tools to 
eventually eliminate unlawful robocalls. 

 

For additional information, contact Glenn Richards at 202-663-8215 or 
glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com  


